
 
 PETERBOROUGH DISTRIBUTION INC. 

1867 Ashburnham Drive, PO Box 4125, Station Main 
Peterborough ON  K9J 6Z5 

 

 
 
October 28, 2011 
 
 
File:  F69 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Peterborough Distribution Inc. 2012, 3rd Generation IRM Adjustment 
Application 

 
 
Peterborough Distribution Inc. (PDI) wishes to inform the Board that the 2012 Electricity 
Rate application due on October 28, 2011 will not be filed on time. 
 
PDI’s submission has been influenced by the deadline for filing LRAM and SSM 
applications as well as the recent Board’s Decision in the Account 1562 PILs 
proceedings and is working diligently to submit accurate data in order to avoid having to 
re-file. 
 
It is PDI’s objective to submit the 2012 Electricity Rate application at the earliest 
possible date and no later than November 25th, 2011.  PDI is hopeful that this delay will 
not affect Board approval of its Electricity Distribution rates effective May 1, 2012. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Robert Kent 
Manager, Finance and Regulatory Compliance 
Telephone (705) 748-9301 ext 1272 
Fax (705) 748-4358 
e-mail rkent@peterboroughutilities.ca 


